
VIGILANCE AWARENESS CAMPAIGN 2024 

As per directives of the Central Vigilance Commission (CVC), 

Vigilance Awareness Week (VAW) is observed every year dur 
ing the week in which the 
birth day of Sardar 

Vallabhbhai Patel (31st 
October) falls. CVC has 
decided that this year VAW 
wOuld be observed from 28 
October 2024 to 03 
November 2024 and the 

three-month Vigilance Awareness campaign would be held from 
Observance of 16th August 2024 to 15th November 2024. 

Vigilance Awareness Week (VAW) remains one of the primary 
tools of preventive vigilance with focus on building awareness 
and re-afirming the commitment of all employees and stake 
holders to uphold integrity in public governance. 
In pursuance of above, a session on "Ethics & Governance" was 
organised at STC on 13.09.2024 wherein Dr. Praveen Kumari 
Singh, eX-Additional Secretary, CVC was invited as Keynote 
speaker. Shri Anurag Prasad, IRS, Chief Vigilance Officer deliv 
ered the welcome speech and encouraged all the participants 
to take on appropriate preventive vigilance measures for safe 
guarding their organisations from any misappropriation of funds 
I frauds i unwarranted incidents and related financial / reputa 
tional risks. On the occasion, Shri Hardeep Singh, CMD of 
MMTC, STC & PEC delivered the vote of thanks and present ed a memento to Dr. Praveen Kumari Singh. 
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